Olivia Glantz

From: LuAnn Kelly <luannkelly58@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 4:31 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: Case Number: Subdivision/Calss1 Adjustment Case No. SUB-ADJ19-02

I am a resident in the area where this development wants to be.

Salem Heights Ave. is known to be unsafe because it is too narrow, has poor visibility, and lacks safe spaces for
walking and biking.

The increase in traffic would cause more problems for public transportation, school buses, and pedestrians.
Salem Heights Ave. is unsafe now. This new development would just increase the lack of safety.



